
 

 

Corridor Safety Improvements Project 
MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE: Sidney St. to Memorial Dr. – 2018 

 

Coming Soon! 

“Quick build” changes to increase safety and access on South Mass. Ave.    

• Signal timing for greater protection at intersections for all  

• New pedestrian crosswalk (installation Spring 2019) 

• Separated bicycle lanes 

• Sections of bus lanes  

• New designated areas for passenger drop off/pick up 
 
 

 

Parking Changes 

Most parking will move out from the curb as marked on the street; note that 

meters remain on the sidewalk. Drivers are reminded to please not stop or park in 

the bike lanes. 

 

Bus Lanes 

Sections of red painted lanes will be marked for buses only. Car drivers may only 

go into these lanes to turn right or access parking.   

 

When will this happen? 

Weather permitting, installation will begin late October and last approximately two 

weeks for the initial elements; some of the final pavement markings, along with the 

new crosswalk, will be completed in spring, 2019.  
 

For more information on this project, visit: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Transportation/ 

southmassavecorridorsafetyimprovementsproject 
 
 For questions during installation: Patrick Baxter, 

pbaxter@cambridgema.gov, 617-349-4715. 
 

Representative cross section of new markings 


